Dear Fifth Grade Parents/Guardians.

This is a friendly reminder to inform you of the health requirements for your child entering the *SIXTH* grade. **Prior** to school starting, each student is required by Kentucky state law to have on file:

A Current Kentucky* Immunization Certificate including:

- Tetanus-Diphtheria (Tdap) booster
- A second dose of Varicella (chicken pox) vaccine
- One dose of the Meningococcal vaccine
- A two dose series of Hepatitis A if not previously administered

*An out-of-state transfer student must have their immunization record transferred to a valid Kentucky Immunization Certificate

Proof of a current Preventative Health Care Examination Form:

- Within one year prior to entering sixth grade or 30 days after
- SPORTS PHYSICAL EXAM IS NOT VALID

Please contact your healthcare provider to obtain a visit and these specific forms. Each student should already have an eye and dental screening exam on record, if not please schedule an exam. Please send completed form(s) to the school office or your healthcare provider can fax the forms to 859-266-4547. You can also email me any forms at clinic@ckslex.org

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 859-266-5641 Ext. 1142.

Thank you, Kylee Greer Christ The King School Nurse